
 
 

Tonight; Meredith Jaffe, StoryFest 
QR code checker: Dale Wilford and Christine Bell 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 
 

Future Programs:    
 

June is Rotary’s Fellowships Month 
 

1 June: Apprentice-Trainee of the Year 
Presentation 
Partners’ Night 
Numbers needed. 
QR code checker: Jonathan Benyei and Phil 
Brown 
 

8 June; TBA 
 

15 June; TBA 
 

22 June; TBA 
 

29 June; NO MEETING 
 

30 June: Club Changeover dinner, 
Wednesday 
6:00 for 6:30pm - Partners and Friends’ Night 
Mollymook Bowling Club, $45 per person, 3 
course meal. 
Numbers needed. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19 May 2021 Meeting; 
 

Report from Combined Meeting with Apex and Lions members in attendance. 

President Leonie welcomed Rotarians, Apex and Lions members. 

Each club President gave a short report on the activities of their respective clubs. 

Rotary has been active with working bees, starting the Community Chest at the Ulladulla Resource centre, 
hosting the SESCA awards in June, assisting with Bushfire meals, Disaster Centre and recovery, donating 
monies raised from the sales of the Christmas Trees to SES, NSW Ambulance service and mental health 
activities for the local community. Early in the year Rotary donated radios to Milton Rural Fire Service. 
Hosting the Community Christmas BBQ at Rotary Park. Conducting the Blessing of the Fleet Princess 
Formal. 
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 May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
22 May Sat Club Development Seminar at 

Broulee 
23 May Sun Swap Meet 

9 June Wed  Rotary Emergency Services 
Community Awards at DLC 

19 June Sat Dinner at the Golf Club 
21 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

26 June Sat District Changeover, 
Young 

30 June Wed 

Club Changeover 
Mollymook Bowling Club 
$45/person,  
3 course meal 

24 Jul Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
Sept Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 

20 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS, 
Ulladulla PS, Budawang SS 

Nov Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
13 Nov Sat BOF Princess Ball 

26-28 Nov  RYPEN Wagga 
18-20 Mar 

2022  District Conference, Temora 

Birthdays: 25 May; Karri Conran. 
Anniversaries:  None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

President and Directors’ reports 
are needed for the Changeover 

Bulletin by no later than  
Friday 11 June 2021. 

Late reports (unfortunately) will not 
be included in that Bulletin. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Lions has also been busy with the running of markets at Mollymook and the Farmer markets at Burrill 
Lake Lions Park. Hosting Australia Day and continuing programs with selling of the Lions mints, Fruit 
cake and the Spectacle’s program. The Lions bookshop is still continuing raising much needed funds for 
the Jindelara Respite House, the respite house was a joint service project between Lions, Rotary and Apex. 
Finally, the Lion’s Den is operating next to the Dunn Lewis Centre. 

Apex have been quietly achieving the background. Assisting with providing food at the Excavation Centre 
on the 31/12/2019, also assisting Lions with the placing of the Santa Claus’s around town and being trained 
by the Late Alan MacDonald from Lions with this project. Hosting the Fathering project Paper planes and 
pizza night where over 400 Father’s and their children attended (before COVID-19), continuing with the 
positive Father’s project with a community camping weekend the first of these camps to be held in July, 
bringing young children together for a positive experience. Continuing with the hiring of Bushwalking 
beacons from Milton IGA, hosting the Beer Festival at Milton Showground in October this year. Also 
assisting at Safe waters house in Ulladulla. 

Apexian Matt Dell then spoke on the Community Connect Network and how the organisation is assisting 
volunteer groups in the area find assistance and connecting groups together. Working towards 
collaborating organisations together in the area. 

Rotarian President Leonie Smith gave a quick update on the Blessing of the Fleet Festival for 2022 
and what is required to conduct the Festival. 

Rotarian PP Ross Wade introduced Sarah Date who has recently been employed by the Ulladulla 
Resource Centre as the new Suicide Prevention worker. Sarah then spoke on the counselling service and 
how the it was going to operate in the area. 

A member from each club than spoke on a positive outcome of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

  

    
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
End of Report 


